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Export of Approximately 
1,500 cubic yards of Material 

 
8703 NE 21st Street 

Clyde Hill, WA 98004 
 

NOTICE OF ACTION 
 
 

Through the SEPA review process, the City of Clyde Hill's SEPA Official on 
December 19, 2022, made a determination of non-significance finding to export 
approximately 1,500 cubic yards of material to construct a new home located at 

8703 NE 21st St., Clyde Hill, Washington. 
 

Those interested in making a comment, an appeal, reviewing the elements of the 
project, or in obtaining copies of the SEPA determination can do so during business 

hours at the Clyde Hill City Hall. 
 

Information to appeal the determination on the grounds of noncompliance with the 
provisions of the State's Environmental Policy Act may be obtained at the City Hall. 

Any comments/appeals must be submitted on or before January 2, 2023. 
 

COMMENTS 
Those interested in making comments can do so by stating them in writing 

to the SEPA Official, Sara Shrieves, and may submit them on or before 
January 2, 2023 at the Clyde Hill City Hall. Staff may respond to 

comments. 
 

COPIES OR REVIEW 
Those interested in reviewing the elements of the project or in obtaining 

copies of the SEPA determination can do so during business hours at the 
Clyde Hill City Hall, from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM Monday through Friday. 

 

APPEAL PROCESS 
Information on how to appeal the threshold determination on the grounds 
of noncompliance with the provisions of the State's Environmental Policy 

Act may be obtained at the City Hall. The notice of appeal must be 
submitted in writing on or before January 2, 2023, must be filed in 

accordance with Clyde Hill Municipal Code Section 18.04.260 and should 
state with specificity the decision being appealed and the reasons why the 

appealed decision should be reversed or modified. 


